Hello from Secondary School 
Just a quick hello from _________________
Writing from _________________________

Well you would’ve been nervous heading into the year coming up -2020/21- but even more so after all of this C***D virus erupted BUT there is nothing to be concerned about. The school teachers will look after you and all of the year 8’s and up will hopefully look out for you and you should be looking forward and jubilant for your upcoming year at this fantastic school and just simply embrace the induction days and embark your name into Chellaston Academy.

BEST WISHES 
                     Charles Pennington. 7ELT
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